
Town of Foxborough 
Economic Development Committee 

Route 1 Zoning Sub-Committee Meeting 
Minutes of May 31, 2017 

 

 
Present:  Mike Saegh, Mark Grebbins, Sr., Mike Stanton, Dan Krantz, Kevin Weinfeld, Barney 
Ovrut, Paige Duncan 
 
Other attendee:  Peter Tamm, Goulston & Storrs, Attorney for The Kraft Group 
 

 
Route 1 Zoning 
• Discussed draft. 
• Peter Tamm will send possible WRPOD amendments to the group. 
• Regarding residential development on Route 1, the Master Plan calls for no residential on 

the west side of Route 1.  Mixed use has become more common.  It will be a good idea to 
hold a workshop with all stakeholders to discuss this moving forward.  Landowners on 
Route 1 would like to have option of mixed use development. 
 

Next meeting June 14th. 
 


